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CHRISTMAS BREAK  
The school will be closed for Christmas break from Monday, December 
25th, 2023, to Friday, January 5, 2024. The school will reopen on 
Monday, January 8, 2024.  
 
CHRISTMAS CONCERT  
Congratulations to the cast, crew and the entire student body!! This 
year’s Christmas concert was indeed a great success. Special thanks to Ms. Mc Anenly, 
Ms. Mihan, Ms. Lum, Ms. Cagnoni and the entire staff for all their efforts in preparing for 
the concert. We are truly grateful to all parents, grandparents, friends etc. who donated to 
the Door is Open, Prison Ministry, and Mission and Outreach. We raised just over $3,500. 
Thank you for your overwhelming kindness towards those in need.  
 
THANK YOU  
On behalf of the entire staff, I would like to thank all the parents who participated in the 
staff gift. We truly appreciate your kindness and thoughtfulness. Thank you for the 
absolutely beautiful card that was made! See card below.  
 
WELCOME  
A warm welcome to Ms. Brackett, who will be joining our staff in January.   
 
PROFESSIONAL DAY FOR TEACHERS  
The school will be closed Monday, January 15, 2024, for a teacher professional day.  
 
CONGRATULATIONS 
Annie W. in Gr. 5B has received the 2nd place in 2023 Canadian Squash Junior Open 
GU11 (girls under age 11) which was held in Toronto 2 weeks ago. Way to go! Keep up 
the good work.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
WEATHER MEMO…  
Please review following procedures should the school close due to weather conditions. 1. 
Visit the school website—http://www.corpuschristi-school.ca 2. Check your email 3. Listen 
to CKNW (980 AM) or watch Global News. It is the parent(s) responsibility to verify if the 
school will be open due to the weather based on the information sources noted above.  

 
SINCERE THANKS AND MERRY CHRISTMAS 
The office staff would like to thank you for your generous and kind Christmas Wishes. We 
wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a New Year filled with peace, love, and joy. 
Sincerely, Ms. Natola, Ms. Campanile and Mrs. Vaz. 

 


